
 

 

 
TCDSB Website Re-Development Project 
Stakeholder Engagement Survey | SEAC 

  
TCDSB has recently selected a vendor to help the board to re-develop its public website.  

As one of the first steps in the re-development process, we would like to send an electronic survey to 

SEAC and gather their feedback on the current TCDSB website and new website.  

Purpose of the Survey:  

 To learn what is and is not working with the current website. 

 To learn how the new website can better serve the users. 

Number of Survey Questions: 

 Survey is voluntary and will include 4 – 5 questions for members to complete. 

Next Step After Completion of Survey:  

The vendor will provide summaries and reports to the TCDSB Project Team at the conclusion of the survey / 
engagement.    

 
TCDSB Project Team will review summaries and reports and use those findings to assist in developing 
the new website.   
 
Please note that all ideas and concerns will be documented and considered as part of the development 
process. Given the limited time and budget, some ideas/concerns may be addressed in the initial phases 
of development while others may be addressed post-launch.  
 


